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This is not a safe solution for anyone. Those that live on the street and those that 

these camps effect. Our neighborhood has experience a great deal of additional theft 

and violence in the past couple years. Doing nothing is not a solution to this problem. 

It is very disappointing that there have been almost no effort to help those on the 

street other than allow what is so obviously not working to continue.  


